PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE Telephone: 01282 864607 www.primet.lancs.sch.uk



Friday 3rd April

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is the end of the Easter term today and it has not been a usual term to say the least. Primet is a great place to work, even with all the difficulties over the last few weeks. It has been a term where the whole school community has made a difference as we strive to give your children the best education. The staff, children and their families are wonderful, and we are constantly thinking of ways to support you at home under these circumstances. We will continue to do this as long as necessary.

We all miss seeing the children and you as parents, but we are keeping the school open every day so that it remains at the heart of the community and we are working to ensure that we stay in touch with our whole school community. All the staff email addresses are available on the school website. Please do not hesitate to contact staff if you have any queries or need any help or support. If you are unsure who to contact, please send your message to sbm@primet.lancs.sch.uk.

We will not be sending out any schoolwork during the Easter holidays, but you can find competitions and activities to complete on our website: primet.lancs.sch.uk/our learning/home-learning/activities during the Easter holidays. The teachers and school will get back in touch on Monday 20th April when your child's class teacher will continue to contact them daily with schoolwork to complete.

I would like to thank all our parents and carers for their efforts and patience with home learning, as I understand the difficulties and pressures you may be under at the present moment. We appreciate everything that you are doing, and it does make a difference. We shall continue after the holidays to send out resources and activities through the website and we will also post out resources, information and worksheets to help you at home.

All the staff are continuing in their current roles after the holidays, and we are delighted to welcome Mrs. Rawcliffe who has joined our office team.

Last of all, I have really enjoyed my first term at Primet Primary School, and I am looking forward to the future leading the school onwards. Please make sure that you enjoy the Easter break and stay safe.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Holmes

Headteacher

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.